

SANDBROOK PRIMARY SCHOOL

Weekly News

18th January 2019

Spring Term 1 Week 2

Special Points of Interest

- After School Clubs
- Parent Governor
- School Meals
- Contact details

Year 1/2 have now settled back into their busy routines, and are working very hard on their new topics for this half term.

We really enjoyed meeting Mike from the Chester Zoo Safari Rangers. He taught us all about minibeasts and we had great fun asking lots of questions to find out more about all of the creatures.

In English we have been looking at Quest stories. We have been reading a book called 'Lost and Found' and the children have really enjoyed discussing the main points of the story and creating a story board to retell the beginning, middle and end. We have also written our own adventure stories about a magical forest using a thought-provoking picture for inspiration.

Dates for your diary

Coffee morning 9am
Wed 23rd January
Entrance via side of
reception

In our Geography lessons we have been studying the weather and how different this can be here, compared to countries near the equator. We've been discussing how the weather changes during the four seasons that we have here in the UK. The children have been watching some weather reports and are in the process of preparing their own weather report together in small groups to perform for the rest of the class (just like the ones on the TV!)

As the children are expressing so much enthusiasm towards this weather topic, it would be lovely for the children to continue monitoring the weather whilst at home. Why don't you track the weather forecast over the weekend and tell me all about it when we come back together next week. I hope it's not going to be too cold!

Telephone Number: 677 3231 Website: sandbrookprimary.eschools.co.uk Twitter: @SandbrookSch

Parent Governor

We still have 1 vacancy to be filled. If you would like more information on what is involved, please have a chat with Ms Temple or Mr Mervyn.

Contact Details

Your child will have brought home a new contact details form. At the end of this term we will be using a new management information system which will only ever be as good as the information we receive. Many parents regularly update their mobile phones and although most inform the office of new telephone no's, some slip through the net (and particularly were we have relatives as extra contacts). This could mean that in an emergency we cannot make contact with anyone.

Please complete one form per child in cases of families <u>do not</u> put all children on the same form. We ask that you please return your form by Monday 28th January.

Bike Right—Year 5

Please remember to return all Bike Right forms by Monday if your child wants to take part. Once the numbers are confirmed with the company we are unable to accept any more requests.

After School Clubs January 2019 : Places still available			
Day	Name	Year	Start date
Tuesday	STUDY CLUB	Y5/Y6	17th January—ongoing
Wednesday	MULTI SKILLS	FS2, Y1/Y2	16th January—5 week course
Friday	FOOTBALL	KS2	18th January—8 week course
			full term

For after school clubs that require a payment this must be paid before the start date.